
TARA December 11, 2024 

 

WIRES opened the meeting at 7:00pm with their annual report. 

 

Meeting minutes for TARA will be emailed out for November and December as soon as Michelle 

W9CHL gets them done. 

 

Key Fobs for Officers – Alan is working on meeting with the Mayor of Lafayette to get more fobs. 

 

Station is working – Alan gave an update on it. 

 

Dues for the club are due in January. 

 

Earle has gotten the computer and monitors going in the shack. Still need to ground the radio 

better. 

 

Earle asked the members if they were interested in a winter dinner. He is willing to plan it for the 

end of January. 

 

Nominaions for the TARA board are being accepted from now until the end of January 2025. 

 

Need ideas for presentations the members would like to have. 

Space Weather Presentation by Steve Van Frank at January Meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:53 pm 

 

Year End VE Testing presentation given by Liz. 

 

 

*Sign In Sheet attached below* 



 

 
 


